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Dates for the Diary 

 

 

Headteacher’s Headlines – 26th April 2024 

Although it’s been chilly this week, the sun has been shining and it’s been wonderful to see children embracing all the joys of the 

outdoors. We’ve had football on the field, tag rugby during PE lessons, the children have loved putting the new sports and playground 

equipment to use and the whole school was camera ready for our class and promotional photos on Wednesday. Once we have the 

information back from Wild Child Photography about the class photos, we will share this with you. Keep your eyes peeled for our 

school tour which will be coming soon! 

We enjoyed a magical ‘green-fingered’ afternoon of planting, digging, weeding and painting, all led by our wonderful PTA volunteers, 

who organised and ran the event today. They have worked tirelessly behind the scenes to secure donations of plants, paint, compost 

and more from local businesses. I want to send my heartfelt thanks to everyone who has contributed to our Spring Celebration, 

school looks fantastic! 

Looking ahead to next week, we are excited to share with you at parents evening, the marvellous progress your child has made this 

year.  

Notices 😊  
Mr Crouch’s Fundraising  

On Sunday 28th April, Mr Crouch is walking the Ullswater 

Way. This is a loop around the whole of Lake Ullswater and is 

around 20 miles long.  

Whilst completing the walk, Mr Crouch is using it as an 

opportunity to fundraise for our early years unit.  

We know you will all wish him well but if anyone would like 

to support his fundraising efforts, you can visit; 

www.crowdfunder.co.uk/mrceyfswalk  

or the link is on our Facebook page. All donations are 

gratefully received and will be going towards our early years 

unit. 

 

Drop Off/Pick Up Updates 
As we try to reduce congestion and help ease the 

parking/traffic at drop off and pick up times, we would ask 

that parents/carers adhere to the following.  

• Use the one-way system around the triangle. 

• Avoid turning in the road/cul-de-sac opposite school. 

• Stay in your car until you are next to the footpath – 

there will be staff in high visibility jackets ushering 

cars to move down when there are spaces.  

 

Parents Evening – 30th April or 1st May 
If you haven’t already, please make sure you book your 

parents’ evening appointments. This can be done by calling 

Miss Kinnard in the school office on 01768 840739. 
 

Stars of the Week 
Nursery - Maya 

Reception – Nola 

Year 1/2 – Penelope 

Year 3 – Eoin 

Year 4 – Lucy 

Year 5 – Dylan 

Year 6 – Adair  
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Spring Festival 2024 😊  

What an afternoon! Spring is looking so much more colourful and vibrant, with lots of plants and 

flowers being filled in several locations around the grounds. We have fruit trees, flower beds, 

vegetable patches, climbing flowers and lots of other beautiful plants that have been very kindly 

donated from local businesses, parents and the Yanwath Community.  
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